
by : Emily Hogg 

N O V E M B E R  4 ,  2 0 1 9

Interview & Resume Tips

The latest news and updates  from tonight's meeting!

UPCOMING EVENTS/IMPORTANT 
DATES

GVSU Pre-Vet Club Secretary

Next Meeting: November 11th KHS Room 1113

GVSU Pre-Vet Club Website: http://gvsuprevet.weebly.com/ 

CRASH'S LANDING VOLUNTEER 
TRIP: 
November 23rd 1pm

CAMPUS CAUSES 
FUNDRAISER: 
https://www.campuscauses. 
com/teams/80424-gvsu- 
pre-vet-club

PURA VIDA BRACELET 
FUNDRAISER: 
$8 per bracelet 
Bring money to meetings

WILDLIFE REHAB VOLUNTEER 
TRIP:  
November 9th 10:00am

At this week's meeting, we talked 

about some tips and tricks to help you 

build your resume and have successful 

interviews! In case you couldn't make 

it, the presentation will be sent out, 

and I strongly recommend you all read 

through it. These tips could not only be 

beneficial when looking for a job, but 

also when going through the 

application process for veterinary 

school! 



Campus Causes 
Fundraiser

Campus Causes is a fun and easy way 

to help the club earn money. All you 

have to do is shop at your favorite 

online stores and ask your family and 

friends to do so as well! Every purchase 

earns cash back for the club! 

 

Please Visit:  

https://www.campuscauses.com/teams 

/80424-gvsu-pre-vet-club 

 

We also receive direct donations 

through the link above. The more 

money we raise, the more fun things we 

get to do as a club!



West Michigan Regional 
APVMA Symposium

The annual West Michigan Regional APVMA 

Symposium will be held at Hope College on 

Saturday, November 16th 2019 from 8:30am- 

3:30pm. Registration opened on October 1st and 

tickets are $60. This is a wonderful opportunity 

to explore the Veterinary Medicine field 

through lectures and hands-on labs, as well as 

connect with professionals and other studnts in 

the midwest!



2020 APVMA National Symposium 
Hosted by Virginia-Marylnd

The 2020 APVMA National Symposium will be 

hosted by Virginia-Maryland College of 

Veterinary Medicine on February 28th and 29th 

2020. This trip allows you to attend lectures, 

participate in wet labs, and meet other Pre-Vet 

students from around the country, and from 

other countries as well! A registration date will 

be posted soon, and reminders will be given as 

the date approaches. 

 

Registration will be ~$140, but the club will help 

cover some of that expense. If you're interested 

in going, payment due dates to the club are as 

follows: 

         1st payment: October 28th - $50 

         2nd payment: January 13th - $25 

         3rd payment: January 27th - $25 

 


